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Update on the Toronto Lands Corporation – Service Level  
Agreement  

To:	 Committee of the Whole 

Date:	 27 February, 2019 

Report No.: 02-19-3598 

Strategic Directions 

•	 Allocate Human and Financial Resources Strategically to Support Student Needs 
•	 Build Strong Relationships and Partnerships Within School Communities to 

Support Student Learning and Well-Being 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Update on the Toronto Lands Corporation – Service Level 
Agreement be received.  

Context 

In November 2018, the Board approved a revised Shareholder’s Direction for the 
Toronto Lands Corporation (TLC). The revised Shareholder’s Direction provided for an 
expanded mandate for TLC. 

As a result of the new Shareholder’s Direction an amended Service Level Agreement 
needed to be developed that takes into account these changes. The report to Board in 
November outlined a 90 day period for the new Service Level Agreement to be 
completed.  Unfortunately, due to other issues and staff availability the Service Level 
Agreement will not be completed until late April or early May. Staff are drafting an 
outline of the items to be covered in the Service Level Agreement and scheduled a 
meeting between the two organizations to finalize the items within the Service Level 
Agreement on 22 March 2019. Following this meeting, Legal Services will draft the 
Service Level Agreement that will be signed by both organizations. 
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Action Plan and Associated Timeline 

Not applicable. 

Resource Implications 

Not applicable. 

Communications Considerations 

Not applicable. 

Board Policy and Procedure Reference(s) 

Not applicable. 

Appendices 

Not applicable. 

From 

Craig Snider, Acting Associate Director, Business Services and Service Excellence at 
craig.snider@tdsb.on.ca or at 416-395-8469. 

mailto:craig.snider@tdsb.on.ca
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